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Zoo closes early today 
 

SEATTLE—Woodland Park Zoo is closed for the remainder of today due to high 

winds. No additional guests will be admitted; guests currently on grounds are being 

asked to depart. 

 

The zoo’s animals are safe. This is a precautionary measure and there have been no 

reported injuries.  

 

For more information, visit www.zoo.org and follow the zoo on Facebook, Twitter and 

Instagram.  
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